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For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
 Regional COVID-19 Response/Vaccination Focal Persons 
  
Subject: REMINDERS ON THE REPORTING OF VACCINATION DATA 

FOR DECEMBER AND DEPED’S PARTICIPATION IN THE 
NATIONAL VACCINATION DAYS 

 
 

The DepEd Task Force COVID-19 (DTFC) reminds Regional COVID-19 
Response/Vaccination Focals that the reports for December are due for 
submission on 21 December 2021 through email at blss.od@deped.gov.ph (cc: 
blss.shd@deped.gov.ph ).1  

 
Consistent with DTFC Memorandum No. 531 (Reminder on the Reporting of 

Vaccination Data by Regional Focals), the template to be used for reporting shall be 
the same template used for the months of October and November. This template 
can be downloaded from https://bit.ly/vaccreporttemplate202110 . 

 
In this connection, the DTFC reiterates the following reminders: 
 
1. entries should be complete and all cells properly filled; 
2. the designated row for the region in the National Summary Sheet must be 

filled out; 
3. the total percentage should not be more or less than 100%; and 
4. when the number of personnel per category (teaching/non-teaching) is 

summed up, the total should be equal to the total number of eligible 
population. 
 

Regional Focals are also reminded to submit their reports on DepEd’s 
participation in the first round of the National Vaccination Days (NVD)2 which 
should have been submitted on 10 December 2021.3 

 
                                                      
1 Per DTFC Memorandum No. 513 (Regular Reporting of Vaccination Data by Regional Focals) dated on 17 September 2021 
2 Held from 29 November-01 December 2021; some LGUs  extended the operations of the NVD until 03 December 2021 
3 Per DTFC Memorandum No. 576 (Reporting of DepEd's Participation in the National Vaccination Days) dated 08 December 2021 
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The same reports are expected to be submitted by the regions who 
participated/will participate in the second or any succeeding rounds of the NVD4 
within seven (7) days from the culmination of this activity. 

 
The DTFC clarifies that while separate reports are requested for the NVD, the 

same data shall still be reflected/included in the summaries of the monthly 
vaccination reports, where applicable. 

 
For queries regarding this concern, please contact the DTFC Secretariat, 

Bureau of Learner Support Services-School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), through 
(02) 8632 9935 or email at medical.nursing@deped.gov.ph . 
 

For information and compliance.  
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
Undersecretary for Administration 

Chairperson, DTFC 

                                                      
4 President Rodrigo Duterte officially announced the second round of the NVD dubbed as ‘Bayanihan Bakunahan,’ which is scheduled on 15-
17 December 2021 (https://www.facebook.com/ntfcovid19ph/posts/444383450557587). Per the National COVID-19 Vaccination 
Operations Center (NVOC) Advisory No. 119, the NVD of selected regions (Regions V, IV-B, VI, VII, VIII, IX, X, XI, XII, Caraga, and BARMM) have 
been moved to 20-22 December 2021. 

mailto:medical.nursing@deped.gov.ph

